
Request for Decision 
Administrative Corrections to the Minutes of the
May 17, 2016 Finance and Administration
Committee Meeting

 

Presented To: City Council

Presented: Tuesday, Sep 13, 2016

Report Date Friday, Aug 19, 2016

Type: Routine Management
Reports 

Resolution
 THAT the City of Greater Sudbury adopts the administrative
corrections to page 1 of the Finance and Administration
Committee minutes of the May 17, 2016 meeting, as outlined in
the report dated August 19, 2016 from the Executive Director,
Administrative Services/City Clerk. 

Background

The Finance and Administration Committee meeting minutes of
May 17, 2016 were adopted by City Council on June 14, 2016.

When the Finance and Administration Committee minutes were
prepared resolution FA2016-17 was transcribed incorrectly.

The incorrect minutes show resolution FA2016-17 as follows:

FA2016-17: Landry-Altmann/Dutrisac:  THAT the City of Greater
Sudbury approves property tax ratios as follows:

Multi-Residential - 2.184489;

Commercial - 2.139699;

Industrial – 3.103772;

Large Industrial - 3.517957;

Pipeline – 2.171503;

AND THAT the necessary Tax Ratio by-law and Tax Rate by-law be presented.

CARRIED

The revised minutes will reflect the correct resolution as follows:

FA2016-17: Landry-Altmann/Dutrisac:  THAT the City of Greater Sudbury approves property tax ratios as
follows:

Signed By

Report Prepared By
April Antoniazzi
Clerk's Services Assistant 
Digitally Signed Aug 19, 16 

Division Review
Brigitte Sobush
Deputy City Clerk 
Digitally Signed Aug 19, 16 

Recommended by the Department
Caroline Hallsworth
Executive Director, Administrative
Services/City Clerk 
Digitally Signed Aug 19, 16 

Recommended by the C.A.O.
Ed Archer
Chief Administrative Officer 
Digitally Signed Aug 22, 16 



Multi-Residential - 2.157389;

Commercial - 2.143216;

Industrial – 3.141249;

Large Industrial - 3.560435;

Pipeline – 2.238347;

AND THAT the necessary Tax Ratio by-law and Tax Rate by-law be presented.

CARRIED

The revised page 1 is attached, which corrects the administrative error. 



* Revised 
 

Finance and Administration Committee         2016-05-17     (1) 

MEETING OF THE FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 
OF THE CITY OF GREATER SUDBURY 

   
Council Chamber 
Tom Davies Square 

Tuesday, May 17, 2016 
Commencement: 4:04 p.m. 

   
  COUNCILLOR MIKE JAKUBO, IN THE CHAIR 
   
Present  Councillors Signoretti, Vagnini, Dutrisac, Kirwan, Lapierre, 

Jakubo, McIntosh, Cormier, Reynolds, Landry-Altmann, Mayor 
Bigger 

   
City Officials  Kevin Fowke, Interim Chief Administrative Officer; Tony Cecutti, 

General Manager of Infrastructure Services; Caroline Hallsworth, 
Executive Director, Administrative Services/City Clerk; Ron 
Henderson, General Manager of Assets, Citizen and Leisure 
Services; Ed Stankiewicz, Acting Chief Financial Officer/City 
Treasurer; Rob Blackwell, General Manager of Health and Social 
Services; Tony Derro, Manager of Taxation; Marie Catherine 
Edsall, Communications & French Services Advisor; Jody 
Lamarche, Vital Statistics Assistant; Christine Hodgins, Legislative 
Compliance Coordinator; April Antoniazzi, Clerk's Services 
Assistant 

   
DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY INTEREST AND THE GENERAL NATURE THEREOF 
   
  None declared 
   
PRESENTATIONS 
   
Item 1 
2016 Property  
Tax Policy 

 Ed Stankiewicz, Acting Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer, 
provided an electronic presentation regarding 2016 Property Tax 
Policy. 

   
  At 4:20 p.m. Councillor Lapierre departed. 
   
  The following resolutions were presented: 
   
  FA2016-17 Landry-Altmann/Dutrisac: THAT the City of Greater 

Sudbury approves property tax ratios as follows: 
 
Multi-Residential - 2.157389; 
Commercial - 2.143216; 
Industrial – 3.141249; 
Large Industrial - 3.560435; 
Pipeline – 2.238347; 
 
 




